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Comments: expansion of Lutsen Mountains Ski Area

Dear Sir or Madam,

My wife and | along with two daughters enjoyed the north shore our whole married life, girls are now 38,40.

We have been blessed to have a townhome at Caribou Highlands since 1987 and enjoy year round

Jeanne and | have sailed lake superior since 1982, our life has been shored in the north shore.

As a physician we have lived in the Rochester MN area but escape often to Lutsen

Skiing has been a huge part of our recreation up there.

Our family has found Lutsen mountains to be a very responsible business on the north shore for all.

Expansion will only help the Cook county much more. Their tax basis is 90% on non residents and they need the
help.

Everyone in the county will benefit, and with no help needed from the rest of the state.

The joy of sking there is beyond words, glorious views of the lake, woods, snow covered hills and downhill and
cross country skiing.

Charley Skinner has been good to everyone up there as a developer, employer, business man, as was Mr
Nelson and his family at Lutsen resort.

Please help the whole community there to grow, expand their economy, more people enjoy this great area safely,
and responsibly

Dale E Loeffler DO



